

Reading

- 1 Look at the text, what genre is it? Read the text quickly to find out.
a) Blog b) Story c) Brochure

Key Vocabulary

habitat	wildlife
safari	scenery
national park	natural
admire	lodge
tame	wild
up close	domesticated
undomesticated	



A Wildlife Safari

If you like to go on adventures, an African safari is just the thing for you. The safaris in Nairobi, the capital of Kenya, are the most popular safaris to visit.

There are lodges in the national parks that you can stay in. If you get up early, you may see the sunrise. You can admire the beautiful scenery the park has to offer from the comfort of a 4x4 vehicle, which will take you around the animals' natural habitats.

Throughout the day, you will see many different animals. You might see the big five, if you plan your journey well. The big five are animals of Africa. They are the African Elephant, African Leopard, Black Rhinoceros, Cape Buffalo and African Lion.

If you are quiet, you may get a chance to see them up close. But, remember you must be careful, they are animals in the wild so you cannot pet or stroke them.



African Adventure

Escape into the unknown



Did you know?
The word safari comes from the Arabic word safara, which means journey in English.

- 2 Read the text and answer the questions.
- Where are the most popular safaris?
 - What can you see if you wake up early?
 - How will you get around the park?
 - What are the big 5 animals?
 - Why can't the animals be stroked?